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Monday 29th April 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

‘Music in Quiet Places’ Concert, Dore Abbey - Friday 10th May 

The Chamber Choir have been invited to perform in a concert at Dore Abbey on Friday 10th 

May. This concert also involves choirs from the Senior School and gives our youngsters a 

valuable opportunity to hear the older pupils as well as the chance to perform in this 

amazing venue.   

The concert starts at 7pm and pupils need to meet at Dore Abbey at 6.45pm in school 

uniform. The concert is due to finish at approximately 8.30pm and friends and family are 

welcome to attend. Tickets are not needed and there is parking available in the field car 

park next to the Abbey. The postcode for the Abbey is HR2 0AA.  

Please confirm that your child is able to attend the concert via the following Firefly link 

https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/music-in-quiet-places-concert-

dore-abbey---friday-10th-may-2019 

Should you have any questions regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact me via 

the School Office or by email: r.toolan@herefordcs.com 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Rachael Toolan 

Head of Music 
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